ODISHA POLICE
STATE HEADQUARTERS
CUTTACK.

ORDER

The newly recruited Cadet Sub-Inspectors of Police & Sergeant of
 Police  who were appointed vide State Police Hdgrs. Office Order
No 448/Pers.| dtd 27.04.2019 and Office Order No.449/Pers.| dtd
27.04.2019 respectively and directed to report at Biju Patnaik State
Police Academy, Bhubaneswar on 07.05.2019 AM for their training.

However, keeping in view the disruption caused by cyclone “FANI",
the joining of Cadet Sub-Inspector/Sergeants of Police is deferred till
further order. New date of joining will be intimated through Odisha Police

website ( https://odishapolice.gov.in ) in due course.
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